
Notes on Training Committee Meeting 18
th

 February 2012. 

 

Darrel and Butch attended the Training Committee meeting held in Stafford on 18
th

 

February 2012 which was also attended  by Nigel Ball (acting Training officer), Nigel Atkins 

(DCA), Idris Williams (Scouts), Stephan Natynczuk (ACI) and Mary Wilde (Training Admin). A 

large number of apologies had been sent. 

We raised the issue of lack of notification of meetings and non-circulation of minutes of 

Training Committee and Panel meetings pointing out that the meeting had no even made it 

onto the BCA events calendar. It was agreed that we shall now be receiving the paperwork 

via agreed email addresses. The draft minutes of the meeting are already on the BCA 

website!! 

The question of the revised structure for the committee was raised and all agreed that the 

current structure of the Committee and National Panels for the training schemes should be 

retained but that this required the regions to ensure their input to meetings. 

A number of issues regarding both the CIC and LCMLA schemes raised by their respective 

panels were discussed. 

It was agreed that the availability and scope of training grants to regions or clubs should be 

promoted with the production of a suitable flyer for circulation and to be available at 

Hidden Earth. 

All in all a positive meeting which lasted a 4 hours!! 

 

Butch 

22
nd

 February 2012. 

 


